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Our state roads

Lt. Gov. Bryant,

I read your March 22 article in the Anderson Independent and agree with you.

Now that you are Lt. Governor hope you can do more for the roads in SC.

I went down 1-95 from 1-26 to the GA line and back last week and that road is pitiful.

Some contractors patched spots of concrete and now those spots are now potholes.

This is inexcusable that they did such a bad job. The contractors should have to fix those patches without
pay.

We need to get the US Govt. to pay for the US road repair instead of us SC folks.

Also our other SC and county roads are getting worse and no one is fixing them.

I don't think gas tax should be raised to fix them. Nor property should be taxed. If SC wants to tax, they
should raise 1% sales tax on everything so all folks in SC will pay.

All those folks that don't own property are not paying anything and us property owners are paying all. They
are enjoying the same things we are without paying.

That is just not right.

David S. Payne in Anderson, SC
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